
 Growing a Destination District with Intent, Purpose and Pride!  

      
 

Annual Notice of Non-Discrimination 
December 4, 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Fremont RE-2 School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the all 
designated youth groups.  The following person(s) has been designated to handle inquiries 
regarding the non-discrimination policies:  
 
The following individuals have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-
discrimination policies:  
 
Dr. Brenda Krage, Superintendent, and EEO/Affirmative Action/Title IX/Section 504 Compliance 
Officer for complaints involving employees  
 
Mr. Jason Cellan, Title IX Compliance Officer for complaints involving students, or  
 
Mrs. Jan Draper, 504 Compliance Officer 
 
All three individuals can be located at 403 W. 5th Street, Florence, Colorado, 81226 
(719) 784-6312 
 
Complaint procedures have been established for students, parents, employees, and members 
of the public. (Policy AC, AC-R, AC-E-1, AC-E-2) 

 
Dr. Brenda Krage, Superintendent 

403 W Fifth Street, Florence, CO 81226 
719-784-6312 

 


